
 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Ryan Dennison, Parks & Recreation Director 

cc: Peter Brixius, City Manager 

Date: 1/21/2025 

Re: Award Bid for Pool Mesh Cover 

The current lap pool mesh cover is 24 years old and has become worn in numerous areas, 
allowing frequent debris and sediment to enter the pool. 

Two vendors submitted bids for the project: Recreonics, and Mid-America Pool Renovations.  
See bid results below. 

Vendor:     Cost: 

Recreonics     $10,888 

Mid-America Pool Renovation, Inc.  $23,400 

I would recommend the city council approve the bid for the pool mesh cover to Recreonics in 
the amount of $10,888.  The approved budget for the project is $17,400. 

Feel free to reach out with any questions. 

 

 


